
KIRKLEES COUNCIL 

(Speed Limit) (No.109) ORDER 2021 

Halifax Road, Huddersfield  

Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the order 

 
There are improvements proposed to the A629 Halifax Road which is being supported by 
the West Yorkshire Combined Authority as part of a wider programme of highway 
improvement schemes to support economic growth throughout the region. 
 
As part of the improvements to the A629 Halifax Road the speed limit is proposed to be 
lowered from 40mph to 30mph from a short distance southeast of the Halifax Rd/Birkby Rd 
junction north westwards to Ainley Top Roundabout. 
 
It is intended the Order will improve road safety for all road users. 
 


